
 

April 27, 2021 

The Honorable Tom Carper 

Chairman 

Senate Committee on Environment and Public Works 

513 Hart Senate Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20510 

The Honorable Shelley Moore Capito 

Ranking Member 

Senate Committee on Environment and Public Works 

172 Russell Senate Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Chairman Carper and Ranking Member Capito: 

The Center for Liquefied Natural Gas (CLNG) and its members support the proposed resolution of 

disapproval under the Congressional Review Act (CRA) and the reinstatement of regulations of methane 

emissions from the natural gas sector. 

CLNG believes that reducing methane and other greenhouse gas emissions is essential to creating a 

clean energy future for all. We support the reinstatement of previous methane regulations in addition to 

voluntary efforts the U.S. LNG industry is proactively taking to address methane emissions. With billions 

of dollars in investment to reduce methane through innovative technologies and practices, the U.S. LNG 

industry is serious about tackling methane.    

CLNG appreciates the leadership of the many Senate members who recognize the role natural gas and 

LNG play in reducing emissions across the globe, while also realizing the economic benefits natural gas 

creates here at home. 

Sincerely, 

 

Charlie Riedl 

Executive Director, Center for LNG 

900 17th St., NW, Suite 500 Washington, DC 20006  

charlie.riedl@ngsa.org  

mailto:charlie.riedl@ngsa.org

